
To Mr. John Stevenson 
Ontario Securities Commission, 
  
I strongly disagree with the proposed change for "exempt market securities". I should in no way 
be required to divulge any my personal financial information to a sales person, or company. It is 
at my discretion as to whether I want to invest any portion or all of my money. After all it is my 
money.  "Know Your Client" forms are unnecessary, unwanted, and a total invasion of our right 
to privacy. 
I trust you will voice these concerns on behalf of all those who hold this opinion. 
  
Sincerely, 
Don and Janice Collier 
R.R. 1 Penhold, AB 
403-886-4285 


